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As the first week of classes for the May term kicks off, Seneca is welcoming returning and

new students to campus.

There are lots of supports and activities planned for Startup.

For any questions, students are encouraged to visit The Service Hub (TSB). Student advisers

are available at TSH to help with everything from enrolment to strategies for success.

In addition, peer mentors are available to help new students ease into postsecondary life.

Through the mentorship program, students are matched with upper-semester students in the

same area of study who can offer support through the first semester.

There are also a lot of services available for students and to get a good overview a Service

Fair is held at each campus during the week starting Monday, May 12. Don’t miss the

opportunity to learn more about these resources.
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